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As a tour guide in Oregon, I am fully in support of broadening recreational immunity. 

Outdoor activities all have inherent risks, and landowners and other stakeholders 

should not be held liable when someone willingly takes these risks. Our trail system 

is one of the best in the country, if not the world, and the closing of trails due to fear 

of lawsuits will do no one any good.  


